
 

Date: September 27, 2021 
  
To: All Loomis Lakeside at Reeds Landing Residents, Family, and Team Members 
 
From: Lori Todd, Executive Director 

 Margaret Mantoni, CEO 
  
RE: COVID-19 Update  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
It has been several months since we have had to notify you of a positive COVID case.  Unfortunately, 
a team member in the skilled nursing center has been confirmed positive for the virus.  All residents 
and team members in the skilled nursing center are being tested.  We are suspending indoor visitation, 
communal dining, and large group activities in the nursing center until all residents’ and team 
members’ test results are returned and are cleared of any potential infections.      
 
We currently have an adequate supply of all required Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). 

Current Data Nursing 
Center 

Assisted  
Living 

Independent 
Living 

Positive Cases on Site 0 0 0 
Positive Cases Hospitalized 0 0 0 
Positive Cases in Rehab 0 0 0 
Pending Test Results 0 0 0 
Under Quarantine             0*                    0             0 
 
Cumulative Data 

Nursing 
Center 

Assisted  
Living 

Independent 
Living 

Total Confirmed Positive Tests 20 21 8     

Team Member Data Team 
Members 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Total Confirmed Positive Tests 30 
  

Total Recovered 29 
  

Total Under Quarantine 1 
  

 
 
*does not include residents under quarantine due to new admission status.  
 
Thank you for your continued diligence in following the safety precautions in place to reduce the risk 
of infection.  We hope this is a short term interruption. 
 


